Philoptochos Phlash — October 2023
On October 3, your Philoptochos met and voted to support many upcoming events and
ministries. Here are the highlights:

>

>
>

They voted to fund the first family dinner of Life Moves Family House in Redwood City
on November 18 from the Feed the Hungry Fund. Life Moves offers transitional housing
for people in need on a temporary basis.

They sponsored two tickets to the Metropolis Gala on October 28 honoring
Metropolitan Gerasimos and celebrating the many ministries of our Church.

They voted to donate $1,500 to the IOCC Food and Wine Tour being chaired by our own
Karim and Kristen Azar to help support Orthodox throughout the world who may be
victims of disasters.

They are donating $3,000 to the Light the Path event to support our seminarians so they
can leave Holy Cross debt-free to begin their ministry to serve.

They voted to send $1,000 to help with the fires and floods in Greece.

They voted to help underwrite the cost of our acolyte robes by donating $600.

It is not too late to register to attend the Metropolis Gala. Check Father’s daily study for the

link.

Our upcoming Christmas Tea — a wonderful holiday experience — complete with a shopping
boutique, delicious food, music and entertainment and a raffle — will be on December 10!

Light the Path reservations will be out soon. Come and dine on delicious delicacies in the
beautiful venue of the Olympic Club in Daly City. The gorgeous tabletop tree raffle is back. The
event is on Sunday, November 19 at 2 pm.

Kicks for Kids is here again gifting new shoes to children in need. Flyers are out. You can buy
shoes or make a monetary donation.

Our School Care Closet needs your donations of personal care products. Flyers will be out at
coffee hour to give you the direct link.

Thank you!



